
KAWARTHA LAKES-Ontario is mandating third doses of the COVID-19

vaccine for workers in Long Term Care and offering fourth doses to

residents in wake of the spread of the Omicron variant. Officials also

announced schools across the province will reopen on January 5th.

“Mandating third vaccine doses for long-term care staff and caregivers

and offering fourth doses to residents is an important step our

government is taking to protect long-term care staff and residents. I

ask all Ontarians to help us protect our most vulnerable by getting

your booster as soon as you are eligible.” stated Rod Phillips,Minister

of Long-Term Care.

Hundreds of employees in Long Term Care were placed on unpaid
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